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SPECIAL PLANS  for NCRCO  
during NACo’s  

LEGISLATIVE CONFERENCE  
 
WHITE HOUSE BRIEFING:  A White House Briefing by senior 
White House officials is on our NCRCO agenda for Monday afternoon,
March 7, following NACo’s general session. Reuben Barrales, Deputy 
Assistant to the President and Deputy Director of Intergovernmental 
Affairs, and Kathy Rust, executive assistant to the director, are lining up 
President Bush’s staff members to brief us on current administration 
issues. They have reserved the large conference room in the Old 
Executive Office Building for us from 3:30-5:00 p.m. 
 
All who plan to attend will need to provide their name, birth date, 
social security number, and place of birth if not a citizen. All 
attending must be current members of NCRCO. Reservations will be 
taken during the NACo Legislative Conference at Sue Ann Foster’s 
table (where you can also purchase Republican items and pay your 
NCRCO dues), at the membership meeting Sunday morning, and as 
late as Sunday evening during the NCRCO reception. 
 
Reuben and Kathy from the White House Office of Intergovernmental 
Affairs both plan to attend the reception Sunday night and will 
accommodate us by taking with them our list of reservations for the 
White House Briefing so confirmations can be made the next day. 
 
 

NCRCO ACTIVITIES 
 

Sunday, March 6, 2005 
8:00 -  9:00 a.m.   Board of Directors Meeting 
9:00 -10:00 a.m.   General Membership Meeting 
5:30 -  7:00 p.m.   Reception (membership required) 

These activities will take place at Wardman Park Marriott Hotel  
as listed in NACo program. 

 
Monday, March 7, 2005 

3:30 - 5:00 p.m.    White House Briefing at the  
Old Executive Office Building (membership required)  
Those attending must provide their own transportation. 

 

 
2004-2005 NCRCO OFFICERS  

AND REGIONAL  DIRECTORS 
 

President:  Marilyn Byers 
Ashland County Commissioner, Loudonville, OH 
 
Vice President:  Glen Whitley 
Tarrant County Commissioner, Hurst, TX 
 
Secretary:  Harry Forbes 
Pike County Commissioner, Milford, PA 
 
Treasurer:  Carol Holden 
Hillsborough County Commissioner, Amherst, NH 
 
Immediate Pat President:  Ray Valdes 
Seminole County Tax Collector, Sanford, FL 
 
Region 1 Director:  Bill Doherty 
Barnstable County Commissioner, Harwick, MA 
 
Region 2 Director:  Jean Raymond  
Saratoga County Board of Supervisors, 
Edinburgh, NY 
 
Region 3 Director:  Bill Tansey 
New Castle County Councilman, Wilmington, DE 
 
Region 4 Director:  Dennis Hollingsworth 
St. Johns County Tax Collector, St. Augustine, 
FL 
 
Region 5 Director:  Gary White 
Jefferson County Commissioner, Birmingham, AL 
 
Region 6 Director:  Jeff Dossett 
Montgomery County Clerk, Crawfordsville, IN 
 
Region 7 Director:  Jack Martz 
Dane County Supervisor, Fitchburg, WI 
 
Region 8 Director:  Dave Jamison 
Story County Treasurer, Nevada, IA 
 
Region 9 Director:  Martha Gustavson 
Montgomery County Treasurer, Conroe, TX 
 
Region 10 Director:  Camille Cain 
Weber County Commissioner, Ogden, UT 
 
Region 11 Director:   Michael Long 
Klamath County Treasurer, Klamath Falls, OR   
 
Region 12 Director:  Fran Deane 
Clark County Recorder, Las Vegas, NV  
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500 TWP. RD. 2802 
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As we savor the re-election of President George W. Bush in 2004, we must realize that Republican County Officials have 
an obligation to keep up the impetus that brought us to victory in the election.  As NCRCO continues to grow, our 
participation in the election effort becomes more noticeable.  Our leadership is needed.  As we increase membership, we 
can play a greater role in the election process.  Please renew your membership in NCRCO for the 2005 year.  Many of 
your peers will be pleased to join NCRCO if the invitation is extended to them.  Please copy this correspondence and 
enlist new members! 
  

MEMBERSHIP REPLY 
 

    YES, I want to be an active participant in the National Conference of Republican County Officials 
(NCRCO) and help support the programs that will benefit all local elected and appointed Republicans.  
Enclosed is my membership fee of $20. 

 
Please complete the following information.  Send your reply along with your $20 check, payable to:   

The National Conference of Republican County Officials  
NCRCO TREASURER, CAROL HOLDEN, P. O. BOX 13, AMHERST, NH 03031 

Name  Title  
Address  County  
City, State, Zip  Office Phone #  
Email Address                 Fax #  
    Home or Cell Phone #  

 
Contributions to the National Conference of Republican County Officials are not deductible for federal income tax purposes.   

Authorized and paid for by the National Conference of Republican County Officials. 


